

# July 29, 1912: Clarence Jordan Born Learn More

#### **Suggested Readings**

Andrew S. Chancey, "Race, Religion, and Reform: Koinonia's Challenge to Southern Society, 1942-1992" (Ph.D. diss., University of Florida, 1998).

Clarence Jordan, *The Substance of Faith and Other Cotton Patch Sermons by Clarence Jordan*, ed. Dallas Lee (New York: Association Press, 1972).

Tracy E. K'Meyer, *Interracialism and Christian Community in the Postwar South: The Story of Koinonia Farm* (Charlottesville: University Press of Virginia, 1997).

Dallas Lee, *The Cotton Patch Evidence: The Story of Clarence Jordan and the Koinonia Farm Experiment* (New York: Harper and Row, 1971).

P. Joel Snider, *The "Cotton Patch" Gospel: The Proclamation of Clarence Jordan* (Lanham, Md.: University Press of America, 1985).

David S. Williams, *From Mounds to Megachurches: Georgia's Religious Heritage* (Athens: University of Georgia Press, 2008).

"Clarence Jordan (1912-1969)." *New Georgia*Encyclopedia. http://www.georgiaencyclopedia.org/nge/Article.jsp?id=h-1607&sug=y

Koinonia Partners: http://www.koinoniapartners.org/index.html

Habitat for

 $\textcolor{blue}{\textbf{Humanity:}} \ \underline{\textbf{http://www.habitat.org/default.aspx?tgs=Ni8xOC8yMDEyIDM6NTY6MDcgUE0\%3}}$ 

<u>d</u>

Background on Clarence Jordan and list of

writings: <a href="http://followingjesus.org/companions/jordan.htm">http://followingjesus.org/companions/jordan.htm</a>







## July 29, 1912 Clarence Jordan Image Credits

Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Burning the mortgage.	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Clarence Jordan	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Clarence Jordan by the tree.	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Housing sign 79	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Koinonia Farm entrance 1968	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. Koinonia Group 1940s	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Historic images from Koinonia Farm. The Jordans	Koinonia Farm	Courtesy of Koinonia Farm
Habitat for Humanity images College students building homes	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
Habitat for Humanity images - College students building homes 2	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity







### July 29, 1912 Clarence Jordan Image Credits

	Habitat for Humanity images - In 1942, Clarence and Florence Jordan and Martin and Mabel England found Koinonia Farm in Sumter County, GA	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Millard and Linda Fuller 1974	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Papua New Guinea 1993	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Peru 1994	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Prayer circle at completed home	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Prayer gatherings on building sites	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - Team of volunteers on roof 1996	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
	Habitat for Humanity images - USA project 2001	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity
Habitat	Habitat for Humanity Logo	Habitat for Humanity	Courtesy of Habitat for Humanity







#### July 29, 1912 Clarence Jordan Image Credits



Community Farm in GA determined to stay in face of Violence, Tuscaloosa News, March 2 1957 Google Newspaper Archive

"Community Farm in GA determined to stay in face of Violence" Tuscaloosa News, March 02,1957 Accessed on Google Newspaper Archive



Klan seeks integrated farm's sale, The Miami News, Feb 25 1957

Google Newspaper Archive

"Klan seeks integrated farm's sale" The Miami News, February 25, 1957 Accessed on Google Newspaper Archive



Koinonia Farm president says group not Communistic, will not quit under pressure - Lewiston Evening Journal, April 8, 1957. Google Newspaper Archive

"Koinonia Farm president says group not Communistic, will not quit under pressure" Lewiston Evening Journal, April 8, 1957 Accessed on Google Newspaper Archive



Koinonia Link seen: Bomb wrecks stores in racial violennce, Sarasota Journal, May 20, 1957 Google Newspaper Archive

"Koinonia Link seen: Bomb wrecks stores in racial violence" Sarasota Journal, May 20, 1957 Accessed on Google Newspaper Archive



